
f ~*~P UNITED STATES 

ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION', 
WASHINGTON. D-0545~ 

I'4Ts ro 

December 9, 1970' 4 

Director ' _ 

Office of the Federal Register 
National Archives & Records Service 
Washington, D. C. 20408 

Dear Sir: 

Attached for publication in the Federal Register are an original and 
two certified copies of a document entitled: 

CWISOLIDATZD EDISON COMPANY OF NEW YORK, INC.  

DOCIT NO- 50-24T 

NOTICE OF AVAEIABILITY OF DnA.U STATOW1 ON 
ENV CONSIDU&TIORB 

Publication of the above document at the earliest possible date would 
be appreciated.  

Sincerely yours, 

W. B. McCool 
Secretary of the Commission 

Enclosures: / 
Original and 2 
certified copies 

bcc: LM.ket Clerk (Dir. of Reg.) 
WIn. Hughes (PI) 
Legal Files (OGC) 
Congressional Liaison 
D.C. Files (SECY) 
GT Files (SECY) 
Public Proceedings Br. (SECY) 

e o111100536 701209 
PDR ADOCK 05000247 
A PDR )



ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION 

DOCKET NO. 50-247 

CONSOLIDATED EDISON COMPANY OF NEW YORK, INC.  

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF DETAILED STATEMENT ON ENVIRONMENTAL CONSIDERATIONS 

Pursuant to the National Environmental Policy Act of.1969 

and to the Atomic Energy Commission's regulations in 10 CFR Part 50, 

notice is hereby given that a document entitled "Detailed Statement 

on the Environmental Considerations by the Division of Reactor 

Licensing, U. S. Atomic Energy Commission, Related to the proposed 

operation of Indian Point Nuclear Generating Unit No. 2 by the 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.," is being placed in 

the Commission's Public Document Room, 1717 H- Street, N.W., 

Washington, D. C., and in the Office of Dr. Eugene W. Booth,1{endrick 

Hudson High School, Albany Post Road, Montrose, New York, where it 

will be available for public inspection. Appe nded to the statement 

are the applicant' s environmental report and the comments of 

various Federal, State and local agencies. A public hearing on the 

application for an operating license for the Indian Point Nuclear 

Generating Unit No. 2, commences December 17, 1970 in Peekskill, 

New York.  

Single copies of the Statement may be obtained by writing to 

the Director, Division of Reactor Licensing, U. S. Atomic Energy 

Commission, Washington, D. C. 20545.
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Dated at Bethesda, Maryland this day of December, 1970.  

FOR THE ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION 

Origina[ Signed by 

Peter a., irl 

Peter A. Morris, Director 
Division of Reactor Licensing


